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Dear friends and partners in ministry, 
As a result of the immigration of refugees to the Netherlands and Europe things changed a lot in our country 
and the neighborhood we are living. We moved to this neighborhood (close to Amsterdam) a couple of years 
ago to bring hope to nations. The majority of the people in this neighborhood came from countries outside the 
Netherlands (most Turkish) and close to where we live hundreds of refugees from Syria and other countries 
have found a temporary home. 
We enjoy living among people from other nations and get to know them and share our faith with them. It is our 
prayer that the Lord may open up the eyes of the people so they may see the riches of his grace.  I also work as 
a pastor in a church. Please feel free to contact us if you want to join us in bringing hope to the nations or if you 
have questions. We are glad to inform in more detail about our ministry and the things we are doing. 
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